@ Outlook

FW: PUBLIC COMMENT: JOINT COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING Feb 6, 2025, Item #2

From: nancerz@aol.com <nancerz@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 11:12 AM

To: Public Comment <publiccomment@|osaltosca.gov>

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT: JOINT COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING Feb 6, 2025, Item #2

| am writing to object to the project creep for the library patio into the Heritage Orchard. It was a
small patio before when it was first proposed and now it has increased in size. The heritage
orchard is important to people who live in the community as a historical reminder to current and
future residents about the land and agricultural history. It seems like you are encroaching bit by
bit to diminish this valuable asset. This asset belongs to the people and it's a registered historic
landmark w/ the state of CA. Please return the project to it's original size to save some of the
22 trees that you are considering for removal.

Nancy and Don Phillips



